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October 29, 1991 VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

State of Colorado
0il & Gas Conservation Commission
1580 Logan, Suite 380

Denver, CO 80203 RECE’VE:D

Attention: Mr. Dennis R. Bicknell ocr 3 0 1991

" Benz Liza g COLO.01 & Gag g
1056' FNL & 791' FWL wONS,

NW/NW Sec. 24-T16S-R52W
Lincoln County, Colorado

comr

Dear Mr. Bicknell:

Enclosed is UPRC’'s Application for Permit to Drill the above referenced
well together with mineral/lease ownership information for the N/2 of Section
24, Township 16 South, Range 52 West. UPRC has selected an exception location
288' from the south lease line in order to drill the most favorable location
selected on a particular shot point of seismic data running through this area.
The primary objective in this well is the Morrow channel sands which are
typically narrow and sinuous in nature. UPRC believes that it is imperative
to drill on the exact shot point to provide the best possible evaluation of
this wildcat prospect.

Inasmuch as both of the mineral owners in the S/2 of the NW/4 (encroached
section) are also minerals owners in the N/2 of the NW/4 (well location) and
whereas, all mineral owners in the entire N/2 of Section 24 are under lease to
UPRC, we hereby request that this exception to COGCC Rule 318 be granted
administratively.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please
contact me at 817/877-7325.

Respectfully yours,

UNION PACIFIC RESOURCES COMPANY
Kris Curran

Regulatory Analyst
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